Mr. F. C. Allen Director of Physical Ed. University of Kansas

Dear Doc:

Received your welcome letter this a.m. and was very glad to hear from you. I am feeling much better and am working hard on my course again. I have just completed two lessons today and am going to start on another as soon as I mail these letters. I heard from Miss Kenney this morning and have already sent for the course. If you will send me the necessary books and a rule book I will greatly appreciate it and will return them to you in good shape when I return.

I wish that you would speak to Miss Kenney about sending the whole course to me at one time, because if i don't get it that way there will be some lessons on the way down here and I will be in Newton and it will therefore delay me in the course. Well I must close now as I want to get these letters off on the airmail this afternoon,

Yours very truly,

Max Gray